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We got into Solar in the original deal which gave me a 60 cent feed in. 
2 Years ago my power supplier decided to move me to another supplier and 
without any information given, cut my feed-in tariff to 25 cents. 
Investigating other power suppliers, if I moved my feed in tariff would 
drop to 7 cents. 
 
My proposal to the system is, what ever we decide to do, please restore 
to those that got into the system early should still be rewarded and 
have the original feed in tariff restored. Or find a method that is fair 
to all consumers. 
 
I was also told that 6 solar panels would supply enough power for all of 
our needs, it doesn't even though I am not a high user and to get more 
panels is extremely expensive. 
I hope this may be useful to you 


